
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Read read:                                                                

In the Shadow of a Queen                                            

Author: Heather B. Moore 

The next meeting is                                                 

Monday February 12th at 5:30 pm  

The Auburn Public Library 

Evening Book Club 
__________________________________ 

The Auburn Public Library will                                      
provide books for all meetings. 

Unless otherwise noted, all meetings are held on 
the second Monday of every month from 5:30 pm – 
6:30 pm. For more information, contact Rose Laird 
at roselaird@charter.net, the Library Director at 
jcollins@town.auburn.ma.us, or call the Library at 
508-832-7790 

 

https://www.amazon.com/Childrens-Blizzard-David-Laskin/dp/0060520752/ref=tmm_hrd_swatch_0?_encoding=UTF8&qid=&sr=
https://www.amazon.com/Childrens-Blizzard-David-Laskin/dp/0060520752/ref=tmm_hrd_swatch_0?_encoding=UTF8&qid=&sr=
mailto:roselaird@charter.net
mailto:jcollins@town.auburn.ma.us
https://www.amazon.com/Shadow-Queen-Heather-B-Moore/dp/1639930507

